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7 January 2025 

ASX Announcement 

Change of Auditor 

TZ Limited (“TZ” or the “Company”) advises that BDO Audit Pty Ltd (BDO) has been appointed as the 

Company’s auditor with effect from 6 January 2025. This appointment follows the resignation of PKF Brisbane 

Audit (PKF) with consent from ASIC. 

In accordance with section 327C of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth), a resolution will be tabled at the Company’s 

2025 Annual General Meeting to ratify the appointment of BDO as the auditor of the Company.  

The Board would like to take this opportunity to thank PKF for their professional service. 

 

This announcement is authorised for release by TZ Limited’s Board of Directors. 

 

For further information, please contact:  

Peter Graham  

Chairman 

Phone: +61 412 225 616 

Email: p.graham@tz.net 


